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Important Dates:  

Tues. 1/1 Happy New Year!                 

 BKCCC CLOSED 

Tues. 1/8 & 1/22 Sing a Sign (Preschool &     

 Pre-K groups only) $5.00 X 2 

Mon. 1/21 Martin Luther King Jr. Day  

 BKCCC CLOSED 

Toddler & Transitional Toddler      

Progress Reports 

Toddlers receive progress reports twice a 

year. In January and in June. Please be 

sure to sign and return your child’s 

January progress report. You may keep 

it in June. 

Once your child transitions out into our 

preschool program they will get three 

progress reports a year. 

Family Survey Feedback 

Progress report 

Thank you so much for your feedback from 

our annual family survey.  

We had a great response! If you have not 

handed it back, please get it back to us. 

Some Feedback: 

Q: When do Toddler Progress Reports go 

out? 

A: Toddler Progress Reports go out this 

month and in June (twice a year).  

This is stated in our Family Handbook and 

have been in the last three newsletters. 

Thank You! 

All of the staff at Breezy Knoll would love 

to wish all of our families a happy and 

healthy new year! We hope that you have 

enjoyed some quality time with you family, 

friends and loved ones over the holidays! Al-

so, we extend our warmest thanks 

to all of you who remembered our 

staff during the holiday season. 

New Tuition Fees 

Our new tuition fees went into effect on 

December 31st. Please be sure to make 

the proper adjustments to your check/

online banking check if you haven’t al-

ready done so. If you have any questions 

or need another tuition sheet please 

don’t hesitate to see April. Also, they are 

located above the sign in sheets in the 

front hallway if you would like to take a 

picture of it. 

Reminders: 

 Please be sure to check our lost & found bins under the fish tank in the front hall-

way. They are starting to accumulate a lot of hats and gloves. 

 Send in proper outdoor attire daily (warm coat, hat, mittens, snow pants and snow 
boots). Please be sure to LABEL everything. Outdoor play is an important piece of our 

philosophy here at Breezy and we try to get outdoors weather permitted. 

 If you haven’t already done so, please return our annual family survey.  

Thank you! 

Scholastic book orders went out in your 

child’s mailbox. Please be sure to get your 

orders in online. CODE: GW6QV 


